Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have had a fantastic start to our 4th and final quarter of the 2021 -2022 school year. We appreciate everything that you do as parents each day to support your student's success at school. Students and teachers have been working hard to prepare for our s tate assessments, AASA, which begin this week. While testing can seem like a stressful time, this is an opportunity for our Cash students to shine. We are confident that our Roadrunners are prepared and ready to

show all of the amazing things they have learned this year.

AASA Testing Dates:

April 4th - 3-8 Writing Test
April 5th -6th 5th and 8th grade AZSci
Testing

April 17th and 18th - 3-8 Reading Test April 19th and 20th - 3-8 Math Test



Parents, you can help ease any stress or test anxiety your students may be having by keeping the following in mind:

- Make sure your student gets a good night's sleep.
- Encourage your student to eat a good breakfast. It is hard to focus on an empty stomach. Students can eat breakfast for no cost at school between 7.00-7.20.
- Make sure your student comes to school each testing day, on time. Students will always test better with their teacher.
- Schedule appointments for after school. Students who are released from school early will not be able to complete their test at a later date.
- Send your student to school with a positive attitude. Encourage them to try their best and let them know how amazin g they are. They have worked hard all year and are ready to show what they know.

Teacher appreciation



Teacher appreciation is coming soon. You can recognize the current and former teachers' by posting a special message on our Facebook page. We appreciate you taking the time to recognize the hard work and dedication to teachers.

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool.

Join Dr. Sprout for a District Discussion April 20th

Laveen Superintendent Dr. Jeff Sprout will be hosting a series of district discussions with Laveen families. This is a great opportunity for families to participate in open dialogue on current initiatives and Laveen's strategies for meeting district goals.

Our first District Discussion will be held on Thursday, April 20, 2023. Dr. Sprout will discuss Laveen's recent demographic study and the district's signature programs. There will be two one -hour sessions to choose from at 8:30 a.m. or 5:30 p.m. Both will be held at the Laveen Education Center, 5001 W. Dobbins.

Families can submit a question for discussion here.

Spring Jamboree



Thank you to all of our families who came out for our 3rd annual Spring Jamboree. Below are just a few pictures from this event. Want to see more updates and pictures? Check out our MC Cash Facebook page.



Mark your calendars:

We have had many calls ask ing about 8th grade and Kindergarten promotions. Additional details to follow.

May 23rd - 8th Grade Promotion

May 24th - Kindergarten Promotion

20234 New Students and Kindergarten Enrollmen

The 2023-24 enrollment period for new students began January 31.

If you have a child who will be enrolling for the first time in 2023 -24, you will need to complete a new enrollment for this child. You may begin the registration process online through your ParentVue account; directions can be found online at www.LaveenSchools.org/registration.

Cash Shirts and Hoodies

Student shirts and hoodies are available! The cost of the shirts is \$15, hoodies are \$30. All sizes are in stock and ready for immedia te delivery.

Like us on Facebook



Facebook is a great way to see what is happening at Cash. Student of the Week pictures are posted on Facebook along with other events that take place. Please take a moment to "like" us on Facebook.

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool

Important Dates

April 4th 22nd AASA Testing

April 7th 1st Friday

April 13th Governing Board Meeting

April 14th Last day for after school tutoring

April 19th Progress Reports go home

April 28th Last day for all other after school activities

May 1-5th NWEA Testing

May 5th 1st Friday

2022 and 2023 Arizona Tax Credit

Arizona allows taxpayers to dedicate dollars to education while reducing the amount you owe on your 2022 taxes through the tax credit program. For every dollar you donate, the amount you owe on your Arizona taxes will be that much less. If you do not owe taxes, the amount you donate may be carried forward to offset future tax liabilities. You can make your donation online or download the form here.